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Comments: I am opposed to the Stibnite Mine Project because of the potential harmful effects to the

environment. I live in McCall  and recreate in the area near the proposed mine in all seasons, cycling,

backcountry skiing, fishing, painting, camping, and more. The region has unique features in its rivers and

landscapes that are inherently valuable. The flora and fauna of this region deserve protection and support, not

additional degradation. The risks posed by mining operations could cause irreparable, irreversible damage to

these features that cannot be offset by the market values of gold and antimony. It just isn't worth the risk. 


